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During his State of the State address, Governor Andrew M. 

Cuomo discussed the importance of providing reentry support 

and access to key services that ease the transition from 

incarceration to the community.  In response to this initiative, 

the administration and staff of Hale Creek Correctional Facility 

(Fulton County) planned a Reentry Fair for the inmate 

population.     

A variety of agencies representing New York City, the Capital 

District, and  Western and Central New York participated in the 

event and inmates were given an opportunity to meet with 

agencies and collect information about the valuable services available to them upon their release.    

Some of the groups that attended are listed below:  

 Exodus Transitional Community  

 Alternative to Violence  

 Center for Community Awareness  

 Lincoln Work Release  

 NYS Dept. of Labor  

 NYS Dept. of Veterans  

 NYS Division of Criminal Justice Services  

 Osborne Association  

 Albany County Reentry Task Force  

 Rensselaer County Reentry Task Force 

 Rockland County Reentry Task Force 

 Schenectady County Reentry Task Force 

 Alcoholics & Narcotics Anonymous 

The Reentry Fair, sponsored by the Inmate 

Liaison Committee, took place on May 2, 2014 

from 9 am to 3 pm.   

 


